
 
 

Volume 85, Issue 4, Spring 2022 
ISSN: 0001-2203 

 
 

 

APLA Bulletin – Volume 85, Issue 4, Spring 2022 
ISSN: 0001-2203 

 

A Tribute to Marie DeYoung 
Marc Harper, APLA President 

 

The Atlantic Provinces Library Association was saddened to learn 

of Marie DeYoung’s passing on April 20, 2022. 

Whether you had the occasion to work with Marie, benefit from 

her advice, or mingle with her at library social functions, there 

were very few in APLA’s geographical region (and beyond) who 

didn’t feel her influence on our library community.  

Among many other things, Marie was well known for the time 

and enthusiasm she devoted to library students. A fixture at 

Dalhousie’s School of Information Management events, Marie 

always took great care to provide future librarians with sound 

and practical advice.  

Marie’s obituary (and favorite charities) can be found here. 

 

https://www.saltwire.com/halifax/obituaries/marie-elizabeth-deyoung-71091/

